
 
  

Dear Visitor, 
 

On Sunday 1st December we will be holding our annual 
‘Light up a Life’ service here at the hospice. 

 
The entrance to the Inpatient Unit from the main 

reception will be closed from 2.00 p.m. to 8.00 p.m. on 
this day. 

 
If you wish to visit your loved one during this time 

please either park in one of the exterior car parks of the 
hospice grounds (Which are free on this day and will 

have marshals to direct you) or ask for directions to the 
rear gates near the woods to enter the inpatient unit. 

 
Please note this entrance will be used for both IN/OUT 
traffic to the inpatient unit so please take care. We will 

also have marshals in this area to help direct you. 
 

Please refer to the route map for visitors by car on foot 
to access the ‘temporary’ entrance at the rear of the 

Inpatient Unit through the nurses’ entrance. 
 

Thank you for your support and we hope this does not 
disturb your visit too much. You are most welcome to 

attend the service which takes place at 6.00 p.m. 
 

Please see attached Light up a Life leaflet for your 
information or possible interest. 

 


